Volume 2, Issue 5



LANSDOWNE SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

New bikes for Lansdowne



On Wednesday Ashfield Bikes came to visit to demonstrate their products. We are looking at buying adapted cycles and every day bikes so that the students can ride these at least every two weeks. We are conscious that we cannot run after school clubs at the moment and that enrichment opportunities are limited and believe the bikes will be an opportunity for the students to have fun, exercise and increase their riding skills. We are grateful to Lucy Swanson from the Oval Learning Cluster, who has raised an amazing £18,000 so that we can achieve this ambition of having our own adapted and every day cycles. 7HL were part of the demonstration and I think you can see by the photographs, how much they enjoyed themselves.











www.lansdowneschool.co.uk

what we learned this week

Humanities

This week in Humanities, 9 A investigated where food could come from. We saw that food started on the farm, then we could buy it from a food market. We also saw that the food from the farm goes to the supermarket, where we can buy it and eat it. We learned that we can grow food in the city with gardens and we could even make mini gardens in our own classrooms. Each student created their own mini garden in bottles, we will hopeful watch them grow over the next weeks.















